
REQUEST 
 

Dear Mayor’s Office for Policing and Crime, I would like to request the following information: 

(a) The Operation Shield Equalities Impact Assessment 

(b) Any other Impact Assessments that may have been carried out in association with Operation 

Shield 

 

REPLY 

Thank you for your Freedom of Information request to the Mayor’s Office for Policing And 

Crime (MOPAC), dated 19 September. 

You asked for: 

(a) The Operation Shield Equalities Impact Assessment 

(b) Any other Impact Assessments that may have been carried out in association with Operation 

Shield 

I can confirm that I am responding under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 and that 

MOPAC does hold information relating to part (a) of your request – whilst this is exempt from 

disclosure under Section 21 of the Freedom of Information Act, since it is information which is 

already published, please find link below: 

https://www.london.gov.uk/priorities/policing-crime/our-work/gangs-and-serious-youth-

violence 

MOPAC does not hold any information relating to part (b) of your request. 

If you are unhappy with the response to your Freedom of Information request, please see the 

MOPAC website on what the next steps are at: 

http://www.london.gov.uk/priorities/policing-crime/how-we-work/freedom-of-information 
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